
 

Extension of deadline for applications to the tender published in Diário the República, 

2nd series, No. 158, of August 19, 2014, by public notice No. 763/2014 

For not having been subject to publication in BEP, FCT site and IPCA site, as required, 

the announcement published in Diário da República, 2nd   Series, No. 158, of August 

19, 2014, referring to the edict No 763/2014, the deadline for submission of applications 

is extended by thirty working days from the date of publication of this public notice in 

Diário da República. 

September 17, 2014, The President of the Polytechnic Institute of Cávado and Ave, João 

Baptista da Costa Carvalho 


